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UNUSUAL PRICE MOVEMENT

This announcement is made at the request of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the

‘‘Stock Exchange’’).

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Amax Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) has noted

today’s increase in the price of the shares of the Company, and wishes to state that, the Board

is not aware of any reason for such increase.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing

in the securities of the Company.

Made by the order of the Board of the directors of which individually and jointly accept

responsibility for the accuracy of this statement.

By Order of the Board

Amax Holdings Limited

Ng Chi Keung

Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 28 September 2011

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Cheung Nam Chung, Ms. Li Wing

Sze, Mr. Lau Dicky and Mr. Ng Chi Keung being the executive Directors and Ms. Deng

Xiaomei, Mr. Cheng Kai Tai, Allen, Mr. Yoshida Tsuyoshi and Dr. Dingjie Wu being the

independent non-executive Directors.
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